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October 13, 2015 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Kingston Board of Selectmen will hold a Public 
Hearing on Monday October 19, 2015 at 7:00 pm, in 
the Selectmen’s Office of the Kingston Town Hall, at 
163 Main Street, Kingston, NH, for the purpose of 
discussing and accepting a grant to complete a 
FEMA Homeland Security Hazard Mitigation project 
to replace the culvert on North Road, leading into 
Danville.  The total maximum amount of the grant 
will be $169,080.00, which will be locally matched by 
up to $56,300.00, of which the Town of Danville has 
committed to contributions of up to $15,000.00. 
 
Residents are encouraged to attend the hearing and 
to offer comment relative to the proposed project. 
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